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Thursday, January 9, 2025 
 
Lapwai School District Students, Families, and Staff: 
 
We share the same PowerSchool student information system as the majority of Idaho school 
districts. PowerSchool was involved in a nationwide cyber data breach. Lapwai was among those 
notified as affected in the unauthorized data disclosure. We are required to notify in a timely 
manner affected individuals, students and families. 
 
PowerSchool is working on assessing the depth of the breach with individual subscribers. We will 
keep our families updated should concerns with this cybersecurity incident arise.   
 
Never hesitate to contact me with questions. I welcome the opportunity to discuss this further 
at (208) 843-2622. 
 

 
Dr. David M. Aiken 
Superintendent, Lapwai School District # 341 
Federal Programs Director 
Homeless Education Liaison 
Title IX Coordinator 
Idaho State Chair, National Association of Federally Impacted Schools 
Idaho Indian Education Committee 
(208) 843-2622 
Daiken@Lapwai.org 
 

Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential.  
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